
  

  

 

Shrove Tuesday  Gathered in fraternal fellowship on the evening of 

Shrove Tuesday, the seminarians donned Mardi Gras beads, masks and 
hats to mark the last day before Lent, which is a season of penance. Since 
breakfast is a favorite meal for many of our seminarians, they were happy 
to be served breakfast for dinner. As an added treat, the faculty priests 
cooked pancakes and toppings of every variety were offered. (top row 
photos) 

Weekend of Recollection  The seminarians spent a Weekend of 

Recollection from March 2 - 4. Freshmen and sophomores went to 
Cedarbrake Renewal Center in Belton, Texas, with our own resident 
spiritual directors, Fr. Robert Williams and Fr. Jesudoss Thomas, leading 
their retreat. Fr. Arthur Unachukwu, SMU chaplain, led the retreat at Lone 
Oak Retreat Center in Gainesville, Texas for the juniors and seniors. The 
pre-theologians spent their weekend at Nazareth Retreat Center in Grand 
Prairie, where Fr. Jason Cargo, pastor of St. Joseph in Richardson, led 
their retreat. In addition to attending daily Mass, the seminarians were given 
the opportunity for spiritual reflection and attended talks given by their 
respective retreat leaders. (middle row photos) 

Soccer Match  Each year, as part of their priesthood vocation 

awareness program, The Highlands School challenges the seminarians of 
Holy Trinity to a soccer match. It's fun for both teams, and The Highlands 
School students get to see that the seminarians are just as normal and 
competitive as they are. This year's match, held on Wednesday, March 7th, 
ended in the the Blazers' favor as they defeated the seminarians 7-1. The 
game was not a total loss since proceeds from refreshments sales, as well 
as a collection taken up from the fans, were donated to Holy Trinity 
Seminary. (bottom row photos)  
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#40 Reflections  Continue your Lenten journey with the seminarians by 

following their Facebook page and their #40 Reflections. A new Lenten reflection will 
be posted each Monday through Saturday during Lent. 

40 Hours Devotion  Seminarians, faculty and special friends of the 
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seminary gathered in prayer recently for the Solemn Closing of 40 Hours 
Devotion. Following the devotion, which included Eucharistic Adoration and 
a candle-lit procession, a dinner was held in the seminary dining 
room. Many of the seminarians sat and visited with their prayer partners, 
who are members of the Trinitarian Auxiliary, during dinner. 

  

 

Living Stations of the Cross  We invite you to join us for Living Stations of 

the Cross, a hallmark of Holy Trinity Seminary’s observance of Palm Sunday. This 



meditation on our Lord's Passion and death is a beautiful way to begin your Holy 
Week. Admission is free, and a reception with the seminarians follows. 

  

  

  



 

Guadalupanas Donate Proceeds of Annual Raffle to 

HTS  Several members of the Grupos Guadalupanos, which is composed of 

Guadalupana groups throughout the Diocese of Dallas, attended Mass on Sunday, 
February 18 at the Seminary. The group, a ministry of devotion to the most Blessed 
Virgin of Guadalupe, donated $6,000 in proceeds from their annual raffle to Holy 
Trinity Seminary.  A very special thank you to Grupos Guadalupanos for their 
continued support of the Seminary!  

 

  

  

 

Friday, October 19, 2018  Plans are underway for this year's Spes Gregis 
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Seminarian Dinner, which will be held on Friday, October 19, 2018 at the 
Renaissance Dallas Galleria Hotel, formerly known as the InterContinental Hotel. A 
big thank you to committee members Maureen Dunlap, Megan Martinez, 
Rosemary Tarangioli and Kathi Thompson for their assistance with planning this 
year's dinner, which is the seminary's largest fundraising event of the year. 

  

  

  

 

Construction is Underway!  We are delighed to announce that construction 

on the Cardinal Farrell Student Center has begun! While others may be annoyed 
by the "noise" made by cranes and jackhammers working in the background, it's 
music to our ears! We are fascinated by the progress that has already been made, 
including the building of a construction access road, setting up an office and a 
staging area for our contractors, fencing the entire construction area and demolishing 
the swimming pool. We ask that you keep our architects and contractors, especially 
those working on-site, in your prayers.  While the majority of the funding has been 
secured for the construction of this project, additional donations are needed to furnish 
this much-needed student center. Please CLICK HERE to make a donation and 
support our seminarians. 
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Sunday Masses  We invite you to join the seminarians at one of our Sunday 

Masses being offered this spring. Upcoming Masses are March 25; and April 8, 15, 
22 and 29. Each Mass begins at 9:15 AM and is followed by a brief reception with 

coffee and donuts provided by the Serrans. Click here to view the full Mass 

schedule. 

  

  

  

Privacy Policy  |  Unsubscribe  
 

Holy Trinity Seminary  
3131 Vince Hagan Drive, Irving, TX 75062  

  

   

 
 

https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.holytrinityseminary.org%2fsunday-mass&srcid=7433726&srctid=1&erid=566747295&trid=39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&linkid=86206629&isbbox=1
https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https%3a%2f%2fbbox.blackbaudhosting.com%2fwebforms%2fservice%2fpage.aspx%3fpid%3d247%26srctid%3d1%26erid%3d566747295%26trid%3d39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&srcid=7433726&srctid=1&erid=566747295&trid=39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&linkid=-1&isbbox=0
https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https%3a%2f%2fbbox.blackbaudhosting.com%2fwebforms%2fservice%2fpage.aspx%3fpid%3d233%26srctid%3d1%26erid%3d566747295%26trid%3d39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&srcid=7433726&srctid=1&erid=566747295&trid=39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&linkid=-1&isbbox=0
https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.holytrinityseminary.org&srcid=7433726&srctid=1&erid=566747295&trid=39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&linkid=86206620&isbbox=0
https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https://www.holytrinityseminary.org/sunday-mass&srcid=7433726&srctid=1&erid=566747295&trid=39df1a85-0358-4a00-9eb2-7808a8db97a8&linkid=86206617&isbbox=1

